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Dear Representatives Helm and Owens, 

  I hope that you will oppose HB 3103 which prioritizes timber harvest over other 

values and will undermine conservation.  I think we need to carefully preserve our 

forests for the benefit of the generations who will come after us.  Thank you. 

Truly yours, 

Suzanne Silverstein 


